
DATE: November 9,2006 

TO: 

FROM: 

Blanca S. Bay6, Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Director 

Kiwanis L. Curry, Regulatory Analyst I, Division of Competitive Markets & 9 
Enforcement 

Docket No. 060625-TX; Compliance investigation for apparent violation of Section 
364.183(1), F.S., Access to Company Records. 

c- 
RE: 

Please add the attached proposed settlement offer to the docket file. 



T E L E P H O N E  O N E  

November 7,2006 

Att: Ms. Kiwanis Curry 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 060625-TX Compliance investigation of Telephone One Inc. for apparent 
violation of Section 364.183( l), F.S., Access to Company Records. 

Dear Ms. Curry: 

Thank you and your staff for giving Telephone One the opportunity to present a settlement offer 
in the above referenced Docket. 

After gaining awareness of the missing report, I communicated with staff members assigned to 
the docket and unfortunately were unable to frnd any type of confirmation on the delivery of the 
report. 

Telephone One deeply regrets having misplaced the delivery information and assures the 
commission that this will not re-occur in the future. 

We hereby respectfully request the Commission accept our offer of $3,500.00 as settleme@,which 
is consistent with prior settlement offers accepted by the Commission from other companies in 
the same situation. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience should further information be required. 

Sincerely, /' 

9523 SW l8TH T E R R A C E  - M I A M I ,  F L O R I D A  33165 P H O N E :  305.444.3030 


